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2 TREE PRESERVATION ORDER 8/2010 - LAND SOUTH OF HOLLY ROAD, BROUGHTY 
FERRY, DUNDEE (AN145-2010) 

 
Members are asked to note that on 12th August, 2010 the Council made a provisional Tree 
Preservation Order on the above-mentioned site.  The site is not located within a conservation area.  
This was done to protect the arboreal amenity of the area.  A tree work request was submitted to the 
Council on 1st September, 2010 to remove a sycamore (T32).  Permission was granted on 
10th September, 2010 to remove this tree.  Therefore, the Tree Preservation Order was modified and 
T32 has been removed. 
 
No objections have been received to this Tree Preservation Order. 
 
Members are asked to authorise the Depute Chief Executive (Support Services) and the Director of 
City Development to undertake the necessary procedures and confirm the above Tree Preservation 
Order. 
 
Copies of the map have been circulated to Group Leaders, the Lord Provost and Depute Lord Provost 
Borthwick. 
 
 
 
 


